
Webster Groves Historical Society
Board Election Candidates

Terrell Carter

Terrell is a retired St. Louis Police Officer and Pastor of Webster 
Groves Baptist Church. He has a unique perspective to address is-
sues of race relations in the church and the community.

Paula Andrew

Paula is a Webster Groves Realtor who loves to share St. Louis 
history with newcomers. She is a Hawken House docent and has 
worked at the Christmas Market and the Spirited Holiday Past 
tours.

Malon Argint

Malon is a Webster Groves High School graduate and retired 
special education teacher. She is a lover of historic proper-
ties and has recently started working to beautify the Hawken 
House grounds.



Donia Hunter

Donia has a decades-long history with the Society that has covered 
numerous roles, including docent, newsletter editor, president, 
Hawken House manager, and curator of special exhibits.

Chris Piazza

Chris has a masters degree in finance from St. Louis University, 
with years of experience with not-for-profit entities, having served 
on several different boards in Missouri and the St. Louis region.

Shawn Greene

Shawn is a life-long resident of Webster Groves who has volun-
teered for the Historical Society since 2012. Among other things, 
he spearheaded the Hawken House Concert Series and digitiza-
tion projects.

Damon Patterson

Damon is a graduate of Webster Groves High School who served 
in the Marine Corps before college. Working at the Mid-County 
YMCA allows him to serve as mentor and role model for North 
Webster youth.



Jake Tobey

Jake is an Iraq veteran who is completing a degree in history 
at Webster U. and wants to work with the archives. He and 
his fiancée, a third-generation Webster Groves resident, live 
in Shrewsbury.  

Lee Scherzer

Lee is a Realtor and a 60-year Webster resident who is active with 
the Webster Groves Lions. A past-volunteer with Clark School 
Scouts and PTO, he has worked with Society special events since 
2016.

Charles Schoenherr

Charles has been a Webster Groves resident and business 
owner for thirty years. He volunteered with the Hawken 
House for many years and would like to bring his fund-rais-
ing experience to the Society.


